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Message from the Guest Editors
Plants are a valuable source of different bioactive
compounds exhibiting antimicrobial activity. These
substances usually play a role as a defense factor
against different microorganisms and predators, as well
as acting as growth regulators. Taking into account the
increased interest in natural antimicrobials, plant
metabolites seem to be an important alternative for
chemical pesticides in plant protection, as well as for
preservatives in food or food packaging. Therefore,
research on the discovery of new substances and their
antimicrobial activity against bacteria and toxigenic
fungi occurring in food and food processing, as well as
those responsible for plant infections during their
growth, will expand our knowledge about plant
metabolites. Considering that the majority of research
concerns planktonic cells, the activity of plant
antimicrobials should be equally important in relation to
biofilms formed by pathogenic and spoilage
microorganisms.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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